
 

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION  

(RE: RESCHEDULED INTERVIEW PROGRAMME) 

 

The Interview for the post of Assistant Professor (Advt. No. 1/2018) scheduled 
on 4th May, 2019 has been rescheduled on 27th May, 2019. Please visit the 
website of the Commission for interview schedule. 

 

Date: 13th May, 2019                                                                  By order 

                                                                                              Controller of Examinations            


